
 

Newsletter number  16         Friday 5th January 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers,   
Welcome back. I hope you have all had a good Christmas and my very best wishes to you for the New Year! 

There is continually concern raised in the media about keeping children safe on line and the effects of the use of social media on children’s 

wellbeing, the latest being a report released this week by Anne Longfield, the Children’s Commissioner for England. The report,  ‘Life in 

Likes’, evaluates the impact of social media on the lives of children before they become teenagers . The report reveals many children are 

approaching a ‘cliff edge’ as they transition from primary to secondary school, with social media becoming much more important in their 

lives but causing them greater anxiety.  

Understanding the complex issues our young people face in our digital world is an important task for schools and parents. We have 

organised an excellent Parent Information Workshop run by the NSPCC on Monday 5th February, 2-3pm at the Rockbourne site.  I would 

encourage as many of you as possible to attend this (we need a minimum of 30 for the NSPCC to run the session.) A letter giving further 

details and a reply form is attached to this Newsletter.  

Kim Wilcox, Headteacher 

Reminders 

All after school Clubs start next week—please ensure payment is made before the first sessions, thank 

you. Unfortunately Junior Drama club will not be running due to insufficient numbers. We hope to try 

and run it again in the future. 

School Dinners  - costs this term are £118.25 or £58.05 for the half term. 

Rainbow Class Pirates ! 

Rainbow Class returned in style this term when they all 

came in dressed up as Pirates ready for their new topic of 

“Land Ahoy !” 

 

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/publication/life-in-likes/
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/publication/life-in-likes/


 

Spring Term 2018 

Thurs 4th January Return to school 

* Weds 17th January Nursery Opening Parents Information Evening 6pm @ Damerham site 

*Weds 24th January Y3/4 INtech Science trip 

*Wed  31st January Year 6 Information Evening for parents -SATs & Wales Residential 6.30pm 

*Mon 5th February Parent Safer Internet Workshop 2-3pm @ Rockbourne site 

*Tues 6th February Safer Internet Day 

*Thursday 8th February Rainbow Class Topic Landing (view your child’s work) 2pm 

Mon 12th - Fri 16th  February Half-Term 

Mon 19th February INSET DAY 

Tues 20th & Thurs 22nd Feb Parent Consultations 

*Thurs 1st March World Book Day 

Thurs 22nd March Spring Music Concert 

*Fri 1st March Friends Quiz Night 

Tues 27th March Easter Service 

Fri 30th March— Fri 13th April Easter Holiday 

Summer Term 2018 

Mon 16th April Return to School 

Mon 16th - Weds 18th April Year 5 Tile Barn Residential 

Mon 14th- Fri 18th May KS2 (Year 6) SATs 

Fri 25th May INSET DAY 

Mon 28th May - Fri 1st June Half Term 

Mon 4th - Fri 8th June Year 6 Wales Residential 

Mon 23rd July INSET DAY 

News from the Friends of Western Downland 

Next meeting dates: 11th Jan @ The Churchill Arms, 1st March 

@ The Compasses and 10th May @ The Churchill. All meetings 

start at 7pm. All Welcome ! 

Letters this week 
¶ Safer Internet Workshop 

¶ Curriculum Newsletters 

Vikings invade Western Downland! 

To launch the Year 3 and 4 “Invader, Trader, Raider” history topic, Year 3 

and 4 came into school today dressed as Vikings. They had a brilliant day, 

including making Anglo-Saxon flat 

bread! 

  


